
 

 

 

 

 

Claims Denying for EX2b, 2C, 2c, 2E, 2f and 2G for Health Choice, Youth Care and MMAI 

 

Effective July 1, 2021 edits were added to the Meridian system to align claim payments and denials with 

HFS encounter submission guidelines as outlined. Additional valid billing combinations have been 

identified and will be added to the Meridian system no later than February 4, 2022.  Claims that have 

denied incorrectly with the payment explanations listed below will be reprocessed with no additional 

action by the provider. 

https://www2.illinois.gov/hfs/MedicalProviders/cc/encountermanual/Pages/AppendixAEncounterClaimsCrosswalks.aspx

